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Sue Monette

From: Summer <summer.holland@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 8:23 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Recycling/Waste Connections

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Hello, 
 
I would like to show my sincerest support for the proposal to add curbside recycling collection in 
Sunriver.  
 
As an 18 year resident of the Three Rivers area, my family of four has been trying our best to keep up 
on the household recycling. When the recycling was next to what is now Ace Hardware it was a little 
easier. When a private company came in recently for curbside that was wonderful but they were 
forced to shut down which is a shame.  
 
All we are trying to do is be as helpful as possible to the planet. Even the items we can recycle are so 
limited but every bit helps and having curbside service is of the utmost importance. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Summer Holland (& Family) 

 You don't often get email from summer.holland@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


